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Flour Bluff ISD to delay the start of school until Tuesday, September 5 
 

Due to prolonged power outages and the inability to completely assess facilities and begin the 

cleanup process from the aftermath of Hurricane Harvey, Flour Bluff ISD will delay the start of 

school until Tuesday, September 5, which is following the Labor Day holiday. 

Tentatively, Staff is asked to return to work on Thursday, August 31. Thursday, August 31, and 

Friday, September 1, will be staff work days for all employees. If essential personnel are needed 

prior to Thursday, supervisors will contact those individuals directly. 

Looking forward to seeing all Hornets and kicking off the school year on Tuesday, September 

5. 
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